
 

 

Keeping You Informed 

N95 Fit-testing – 3M VFlex 1804S (N95) Supply Discontinued 

 

What’s Happening?  

 The supply of 3M VFlex 1804S N95 respirators has been discontinued.  At this time 3M has 
indicated they will no longer be able to provide any additional supply for the foreseeable future. 

 There is approximately one month’s supply left in inventory. 

 

How This May Affect You?  

 If any staff completed a fit-test in the past year on the 3M VFlex1804S model, please have 
your site-trained fit-tester (or by other means) re-fit test these staff on another standard N95 
respirator model as soon as possible.  

 Until such time that staff have completed a successful fit-test with a standard N95 model, they are 
to continue to use the 3M VFlex 1804S. Should the 3M VFlex 1804S become unavailable at your 
site, do not assign these staff any tasks that require the use of a respirator. 

 Please be reminded that all N95 respirators are one-time use only and must be disposed of after 
use. 

Questions? 

If you have any questions, please contact ohs.affiliates@fraserhealth.ca.  
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